GSVLOC board meeting minutes for February 20, 2012

Meeting began at 7:00p.m.

Attending board members: Stephen Hage, Richard Rames, Wally Benbenek, Shawn
Holt, Mary Gregory, Barb Hovey, John Orbison, Eric Pasternak

Stephen Hage opened with reports on the production meetings on 2-18-12 and 2-19-12.
2-18-12 production meeting:

-Costumer hadn’t begun the costumes as of that date

-Bob would like the costumes by 3-3-12

-Discussed the need to find a fat suit and straw hats and gloves. Eric P. said he would
look into that.

2-19-2012 production meeting:

-Stephen met with Andy, Larry and Jack.

-Lighting design is going well

-Set building is going well-the platform will be ready for use on Monday, 2-27-12.
-Eric discussed the fire retardancy of the carpets and which doors need to be unlocked.
The curtains in front of the theater doorways (interior) will have to go.

Mary Gregory asked when she can bring merchandise to the theater to be sold.

Comp Tickets:

Stephen will notify people who will receive comps

Eric P. will notify Karen and Emily

Mary G. will notify Pearlee

Project Success will be donating all 30 of their comps to North High School

Production Photos:
Daniels Studio will be at the theater to shoot the production photo on 3-11-12.
Cost of photo will be $16.00 this year.

Taping:
Stephen has heard nothing from Art regarding the taping of the show

Publicity:
Scott Winter has volunteered to do an “Art Hounds” segment for GSVLOC

The meeting was adjourned at 7:26p.m.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Shawn Holt



